
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it is invasive big brother government with unknown agenda 
driving it. One more reason not to trust Public Health authority, which seems far more interested in 
pushing risky medical products onto kids than protecting the public. WE DO NOT CONSENT> 
 
Regards,  
Richard Kirschner  
Merrill St. 
Ashland, OR 97520  
 


